
   

  
  

Pensioners of the Investigative Department of the Investigative
Committee of Russia will be paid pensions for January 2022 in the
current year

 

  

Taking into account the proposal of the Ministry of Finance of the Russian Federation, addressed to
all agencies that provide pensions, the Investigative Committee of Russia will pay pensions for
January 2022 in December of this year.

At the moment payments are due to 4.9 thousand pensioners of the Investigative Committee. The
Investigative Committee of Russia has already transferred the necessary budgetary funds to
Sberbank of Russia. In the near future they will be credited to the pensioners.

Delivery of funds to pensioners of the department, who chose to receive them at the "Russian Post"
or other banks, is made within three working days.

  © 2024 The investigative committee of the Russian Federation  

                                               1 / 2



   

17 December 2021

  Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1640430 

 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

  © 2024 The investigative committee of the Russian Federation  

                                               2 / 2

https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1640430
http://www.tcpdf.org

